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Dr. Pascarella thought there could be two approaches to reviewing the salary data provided. The 
Committee asked for the Clerk to gather salary data for the following communities and submit to 
them prior to the next meeting: Ravenna, Streetsboro, Aurora, Hudson (further clarification), 
Stow, Tallmadge and Cuyahoga Falls. They would also like a separate spreadsheet comparing 
cities with populations between 20,000 to 60,000. The third list requested would be from college 
towns- Athens, Bowling Green and Oxford. Lastly, they would like information on cities who 
have City Managers, such as Hudson, Cleveland Heights, Bedford and any others.  

SCHEDULING FUTURE MEETINGS 

The committee decided future meetings will be on Tuesday evenings at 4:30pm in the Fire 
Station Training Room. The dates of future meetings are: 7/13/21, 7/27/21, 8/10/21, and 8/17/21. 
The recommendation should be submitted to the clerk by August 25th to be presented to Council 
on September 1, 2021.  

Hearing no further business before this Committee, Chair Pascarella adjourned this meeting at 
6:35 p.m. 

Amy Wilkens 
Clerk of Council 
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